
Friday, March 8, 2024


ATTN: Effective MAY 1 2024


BARN FAN UTILITY


Boarders,


We are slowly walking into what will be a very hot and premature summer. Given the financial hit we took 
this time last year running out fans 24/7 due to an incredibly hot summer (and with the expectation that 
this summer will be even hotter, and even longer) we will be charging a $15.00//monthly fee to cover the 
cost/utilities of providing fans for our boarders during these months. This fee will be applicable to any 
and all months that our fans are in active use and goes into effect as of May 1st, 2024.


We are also asking for anyone to let us know if they wish to start transitioning to night (PM) 
turnout rotation. This will mean your horse is stalled during the day under our fans over the 
summer, and turned out overnight to avoid peak summer temperatures.  

Please feel free to reach out to us via text or email with any questions. 


Happy riding! 
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